
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 16686/23 
 
02nd May 2023 
  

Deputy Jennifer Murnane O'Connor 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Murnane O'Connor 

 

I refer to your recent PQ which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 16686/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of paediatric ENT surgeries that were 

carried out at each of the children's hospitals in the years of 2021, 2022 and to-date in 2023, in 

tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) set out here-under the information which you require. 
 

Year CHI at Crumlin CHI at Temple Street  

2021 658 1,013 

2022 734 1,330*  

2023 237 (YTD 18/04/23) 422** (YTD 04/04/23) 

 * 15 of which were CHI at Temple Street patients that had surgery performed in CHI at Tallaght. 
** 18 of which were CHI at Temple Street patients that had surgery performed in CHI at Tallaght. 

  
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  
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